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7/9/22 

 
Y6 Parents 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
As your child is now in Y6 he/she will continue to be taught how to play an instrument by 
professional musicians as part of our In Harmony provision. 
 
The lessons will run 2.30 to 3.30pm on a Tuesday starting from Monday 12th September; so 
on this day school will not finish for Y6 until 3.30pm. Their second whole class session will 
be on a Wednesday in school time. 
 
If your child has siblings in school they can also stay until 3.30pm and they will also come out at 
3.30pm with the Y6 children. 
 
There will also be some small group sessions for some children on other days within 
school time and for some after school until 3.45pm or 4.15pm. You will be told 
separately if this includes your child and siblings can stay behind too. Watch out for a 
separate message. 
 
 
I appreciate your support and hope you agree that this is an amazing opportunity for our 
children. 
 
If you have any concerns please contact me. 
 
Warmest regards. 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
 
Headteacher 
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